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SEPTEMBER 23, 1998

ATTENTION: LU BURSON

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
CENTRAIL DISTRICT

3319 MAGUIRE BOULEVARD, SUITE 232
ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32803-3767

RE: NON-COMPLIANCE LETTER

DEAR MRS BURSON:

THIS LETTER IS TO INFORM vOU THAT, NORTH FLORIDA 0IL, INC
HAS TAKEN CORRECTIVE ACTION IN THE PROBLEMS THAT WERE
FOUND DURING A COMPLIANCE INSPECTION ON JULY 7,1998.

IN REFERENCE TO THE FILTER DRUMS, WHEN THE FILTERS HAVE
BEEN REMOVED THE DRUMS THEN ARE PUT INTO A BOX TRAILER FOR
STORAGE. IF AT ANY TIME THERE ARE DRUMS OUTSIDE THEY ARE
LIDDED AND RINGED TO KEEP WATER OUT OF THEM. ALSO, THEY
ARE KEPT ON AN IMPERMEABLE SURFACE. IN THE FUTURE NORTH
FLORIDA OIL, INC. WILL MAKE SURE THAT ALL FILTER DRUMS ARE
STORED PROPERLY AND IF ANY TIME NEED TO BE OUTSIDE THEY
WILL PROPERLY CONTAINED FROM THE WEATHER AND KEPT ON AN
IMPERMEABLE SURFACE.

IN REFERENCE TO THE EPA ID#/S, NORTH FLORIDA OIL, INC HAS
GIVEN EACH OF THEIR DRIVERS A LIST CONTAINING ALL
GENERATORS WHICH HAVE AN EPA #. THE DRIVER IN RETURN
WRITES IT ON THE MANIFEST. NORTH FLORIDA OIL, INC. HAS
EXPERIENCED MOST GENERATORS ARE CONDIONALLY EXEMPT AND
THEREFORE DO NOT HAVE AN EPA #. WE ARE MAKING EVERY
EFFORT TO OBTAIN THE EPA# FOR EACH GENERATOR WE SERVICE.

NORTH FLORIDA OIL, INC.
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